
The Colfax County Board of Commissioners is accepting applications for the position of 

Colfax County Highway Superintendent (Full-Time) 

Applicant must be dependable, work well under pressure, and work well with other government agencies 
and the public.  Applicant must be able to manage a large team of employees and a large workload. Must 
be willing to be on call, as needed. This position requires the ability to handle some daily physical activity 
such as walking, standing, lifting, and other manual labor activities as presented to effectively fulfill the 
requirements of the position, such as snow and ice removal and tree and brush removal.  

Duties and responsibilities include but are not limited to management and supervision of all County Road 
Department employees, management of the budget, and overall administration of county road operations 
including the construction, maintenance, and repair of all facets of roads and bridges, related structures, 
and County facilities, vehicles and equipment. Communicate with and exercise responsibilities before the 
County Board of Commissioners. On-going training is required, to include supervision of employee use of 
safety protocols and procedures. 

Applicant must have a valid Nebraska driver’s license and good driving record.  Successful applicants must 
currently hold or be able to obtain a County Highway Superintendent License (Class A or B) within eighteen 
(18) months from the date of hire. 

Additional information regarding the Job Description can be found in the Colfax County Clerk’s office. 

Applications will be accepted until July 31, 2024 @ 4:30 p.m. 

Drug Testing may be required. 

Salary will be based on experience; additional information is available upon request. 

Applications are available at the Colfax County Clerk’s office in the Colfax County Courthouse or by email 
request.  Please return completed application and any additional supporting documentation to: 

 Colfax County Commissioners 
 c/o Colfax County Clerk 
 411 E 11th Street  
 Schuyler, NE  68661 
 rmundil@colfaxcountyne.gov 
 
The Courthouse is open from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Questions regarding the 
position may be directed to Jim Mejstrik, Colfax County Chairman of the Board at (402) 615-3087. 
 
Colfax County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The position is subject to a veteran’s preference. 
Reasonable accommodations are available in the application process upon request. 
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